
 

 It’s Time to Recertify Your Patients!* 

The Families First Coronavirus Response Act has expired. 
To learn how MVP can help your patients continue their 

coverage, visit mvphealthcare.com/recertification. 

*Applies to Members enrolled in Medicaid, Child Health Plus (CHP), Health and Recovery 

Plan (HARP), and the Essential Plan (EP). 
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Vermont Uniform Medical Prior Authorization Form Update 
 

MVP Health Care® (MVP) is committed to sharing statutory updates and other requirements by the 

Department of Financial Regulation (DFR). This notification is to inform Vermont Providers that in 

compliance with changes under 18 V.S.A Section 9418(b), MVP is adopting the uniform prior 

authorization form that has been approved by DFR for requests for prescription drugs, medical 

procedures (including behavioral health conditions), and medical supplies. An electronic version of  

the Vermont Uniform Medical Prior Authorization form will be available for use on the MVP website 

beginning January 1, 2024.  

The new form will be found by visiting mvphealthcare.com/providers, and selecting Resources, then 

Forms, then Admissions and Prior Authorizations, then selecting the Vermont Uniform Medical Prior 

Authorization form. The completed form should be sent by fax to MVP at 1-800-280-7346 or mailed 

to the MVP Utilization Management Department at 625 State Street, Schenectady, NY, 12305. 

Your partnership and the care you offer our Members are appreciated. 

This communication should be viewed by: 

All MVP Providers 


